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Behringer x32 producer manual español pdf

(Check out behringer.com for full manual) Quick Start GuideX32 PRODUCER DIGITAL MIXER40-Input, 25-Bus Rack-Mountable Digital Mixing Console with 16 Programmable MIDAS Preamps, 17 Motorized Faders, 32-Channel Audio Interface and iPad/iPhone Remote Control This End-User License Agreement (EULA)
has a legal agreement between you (you,) (either an individual or a single entity) and Music Clan IP Limited (MG-IP), for the software along with this EULA, which includes related media and MG-IP Internet-based services (software). Any amendment or addition to this EULA may accompany the software. You agree to be
bound by the terms of this EULA by installing, copying, or using the software. If you don't agree, you won't install, copy or use the software. You may return it to your place of purchase for a full refund, if applicable. 1. General 1.1. Software, documentation, interfaces, content, fonts and any data that accompanied your
product (original software) as it may be updated or replaced with feature improvements, software updates, supplements, components, add-ons, Internet-based service components or software restore system provided Powered by MG-IP (Software Updates), whether in read-only memory, in any other media or in any other
form (the original software and software updates collectively licensed as software), not sold to you by MG-IP for use only under the terms of this EULA. MG-IP and its licensers retain ownership of the software itself and reserve all rights that are not expressly granted to you. MG-IP or its suppliers own the title, copyright
and other intellectual property rights in the software. This EULA does not grant you any rights to trademarks or signs of MG-IP services. 1.2. MG-IP, at its sole discretion, may provide future software updates for your product. Software updates, if any, may necessarily include all available software features or new features
that MG-IP e releases for newer models or other product models. The terms of this EULA state any software updates provided by MG-IP that replace and/or supplement the original software, unless a separate license comes with software updates, in which case the terms of that license will rule. 2. Granting license 2.1.



According to the terms and conditions of this EULA, MG-IP therefore grants you a limited and non-exclusive license to use the software on a single product that you own or control. Except as permitted in section 2.2 below, and unless provided in a separate agreement between you and MG-IP, this EULA does not allow
the software to exist in more than one product at a time, and you may have distribution or software available over a network where it can be used by multiple devices at the same time. You may not rent, rent, loan, sell, redistribute or sublicense the software. 2.2. According to the circumstances and From this EULA, MG-IP
will give you a non-exclusive limited license to download any software updates that MG-IP makes available for your model of product updates or software restores on any such product that you own or control. This EULA does not allow you to update or restore any product that you do not control or own, and you may
distribute or update the software available over a network where they can be used by multiple devices at the same time. If you download software updates to your computer, you may make a copy of the software updates stored on your computer as machine-readable for backup purposes only, provided that backup
copies must include all copyrights or other proprietary notifications contained in the original. 2.3. You acknowledge and agree that you may enable others to copy (except expressly authorized by this EULA), decompile, reverse engineer, parse, attempt to derive source code, decrypt, change or create works derived from
the Software or any part of it (except and only as and only to the extent of any prior restrictions It is said to be prohibited by applicable law or to the extent that it may be permitted by the licensing conditions governing the use of open source components with the software included). Any attempt to do so violates mg-ip
rights. 2.4. By storing content on your product, you have a digital copy. In some jurisdictions, it is illegal to make digital copies without prior permission from the rights holder. You may use the software to reproductive materials as long as such use is limited to the reproduction of non-copyrighted materials, materials in
which you own the copyright, or materials in which you have a license or legal license to produce. 2.5. You agree to use the software in accordance with all applicable laws, including the local laws of the country or region in which you live or where you download or use the software. 2.6. Use and access to some features
of the software may require you to apply for a unique username and password combination. 2.7. You may be able to exercise your rights to the software under this EULA after a limited number of products are launched unless you activate your copy of the software in the manner described during the launch sequence.
You may also need to reactivation of the software if you change your product or change the software. MG-IP will use these measures to confirm you have a legally licensed copy of the software. If you are not using a licensed copy of the software, you may install the software or future updates of the software. MG-IP does
not collect any personally identifiable information from your device during this process. 2.8. Documents along with the software is licensed for internal, non-commercial purposes reference only. 3. Transfer: You may rent, rent, loan, sell, redistribute, or provide commercial hosting services with software. You may, however,
once make a permanent transfer of all your license rights to the Software to the other end user in connection with the transfer of ownership of your product, provided that: (i) the transfer shall include your product and all software, including all parts of its component, the main media, printed materials and this EULA; (ii) you
do not retain any version of the software, complete or partial, including copies stored on one computer or other storage device; And (third) the end user reads the software receiving and agrees to accept the terms and conditions of this EULA. 4. Consent to the use of data: You agree that MG-IP and its affiliate may collect,
maintain, process and use diagnostic, technical, use and related information collected as part of the product support services provided to you, if any, relating to the Software, and in order to confirm compliance with the terms of this EULA. MG-IP may use this information only to improve your products or provide you with
customized services or technologies, and will not disclose this information as it personally identifies you. 5. Satisfaction to use data: 5.1. To use the software identified as an upgrade, you must first license for the software identified by MG-IP as eligible for upgrades. After installing the upgrade, you may no longer use the
original software that formed the basis for your upgrade eligibility, except as part of the upgrade software. 5.2. MG-IP, at its sole discretion, may provide future software updates for your product. Software updates, if any, may include all available software features or new features that MG-IP releases for newer models or
other products. The terms of this EULA govern any software updates provided by MG-IP that replace and/or supplement the original software, unless such software updates are accompanied by a separate license in which case the terms of that license will rule. 6. Disassembly: MG-IP software license as a single product.
Its component parts may not be separated for use in more than one product. 7. Not for resale software: Software identified as not for resale or NFR may not be sold or otherwise transmitted for value, or used for any purpose other than demonstration, test or evaluation. 8. Support services: MG-IP provides as much
software as it is and may not provide support services for it. 9. Digital Certificate: The software contains the functionality that allows it to accept digital certificates issued from MG-IP or from third parties. You are solely responsible for deciding whether or not to rely on a certificate whether issued by MG-IP or a third party.
Your use of digital certificates is only at your risk. To the extent permitted by applicable law, MG-IP makes no warranty or representation, expressed or implied, as Or fitness for any particular purpose, accuracy, security or non-infringement of third-party rights according to digital certificates. 10. Export Restriction: The
software is subject to export laws and regulations. You agree to comply with all applicable international and national laws applicable to the Software, including export regulations, as well as end-user, final use, and destination restrictions issued by the Grand Duchy of Luxembourg and other governments. 11. Termination:
This EULA is effective until terminated. Your rights under this EULA will be automatically or otherwise stopped without the knowledge of mg-IP to be effective if you fail to comply with any term(s) of this EULA. After the end of this EULA, you must stop all use of the software and destroy all copies of the software and all its
component parts. Sections 9, 11, 12, 13, 14 and 16 of this EULA survive any such termination. 12. Stripping warranty 12.1. You expressly acknowledge and agree that, as far as applicable by law, the use of the software is only at your risk and all risk as satisfactory quality, performance, accuracy and effort are with you.
12.2. To the extent permitted by applicable law, the software and services provided by the Software as is available, with all faults and without warranties of any kind, and mg-IP and MG-IP licenses in this way make all warranties and conditions According to the Software, or express, implied or legal, including, but not
limited to, implied warranties and/or commercial terms of being, they disclaim satisfactory quality, fitness for a particular purpose, accuracy, quiet enjoyment, and non-infringement of third-party rights. 12.3. Mg IP does not warrant against interference with your enjoyment of the software, that the functions contained in or
the services performed by the software will meet your requirements, that the operation of the software will be made uninterrupted or error-free, that any continued service will be made available, that the defects in the software will be corrected or that the software will be compatible or work with any third-party software,
applications or third-party services. Installing this software may affect the usability of third-party software, applications or third-party services. 12.4. You further acknowledge that the Software is intended or suitable for use in situations or environments where failure or delay in time, or error or ineformity in, the content, data
or information provided by the Software can result in death, personal injury, or severe physical or environmental damage, including without limitation the operation of nuclear facilities, aircraft navigation or communication systems, air traffic control, life support or weapon systems. 12.5. No oral or written information or
advice given by MG-IP or The authorized representative must create a warranty. Should the software prove defective, you assume all the necessary costs for servicing, repairing or modifying. Some jurisdictions permit the exclusion of implied warranties or restrictions on the legal rights applicable to a consumer and,
therefore, the aforementioned exclusions and restrictions may not apply to you. 13. Limitation of liability: To the extent permitted by applicable law, in no event shall MG-IP, its parents, affiliates or distributors responsible for personal injury, or any incidental, special, punitive, indirect or consequently damages of what,
including, without limitation, damages for loss of profit or confidentiality or other information, corruption or loss of data, failure to transmit or receive Any data, business interruption or any other commercial damages or losses, arising from or relating to your use or inability to use the Software or any third-party software or
applications in relation to the Software, however causing, regardless of liability theory (contract, tourette's or otherwise) and even if MG-IP is advised of the possibility of such damages. Some jurisdictions do not allow liability restrictions for personal injury, or from accidental or consequently injury and, therefore, these
restrictions may not apply to you. In no event shall you have total MG-IP liability for all damages (other than what may be required by law applicable in cases involving personal injury) over the amount of FIFTY US dollars (USD50.00). The aforementioned restrictions will apply even if the above treatment declares the
failure of its essential purpose. 14. Unique treatment: The total responsibility of MG-IP, its parents, its affiliate and/or distributors and its unique treatment for any violation of this EULA or for any other liability relating to the Application shall, in the MG-IP option, (a) return the amount paid (if any) for the software, or (b)
repair or replacement of the software that is returned to MG-IP with a copy of its receipt. You will receive the treatment chosen by MG-IP at no cost, except that you are responsible for any costs you may incur (as such, the cost of shipping the software to MG-IP). However, this treatment is not available if software failure
is caused by accident, abuse, abuse, abnormal use or a virus. 15. Third-party software and data (third-party software) may be connected to the software. You acknowledge and agree that you must provide with the provisions of any agreement with third-party and party software responsible for any warranty or liability
relating to or arising from third-party software. MG-IP is in no way responsible for third-party software or its use. MG-IP offers no express warranty as to third-party software. In MG-IP expressly rejects all implied warranties, including but not limited to implied warranties of commercial and fitness capability for a particular
purpose, as to third-party software. MG-IP is not responsible in front of you or any other person for any damages, including, without limitation, any direct, indirect, incidental or consequently damages, costs, lost profits, lost data or other damages arising from the use, misuse or inability to use third-party software. 16. Full
agreement: This EULA, and the terms for each supplement, update, Internet-based service and support services that you use, constitute the entire agreement for the software. 17. Applicable Law 17.1. Luxembourg's Great Duchy Laws govern this EULA and your use of the Software, with the exception of conflicts in its
law. Your use of the software may also be subject to other local, state, national or international laws. The application of uniform commercial law (UCC) and any other law that directs the application of laws of any other jurisdiction is explicitly abandoned. Any dispute arising from or associated with this EULA shall be
referred to and ultimately resolved by arbitration in Luxembourg by a single arbitrator with the arbitration process anticipated by the new code of civil procedure. 17.2. No modification or modification of this EULA will be attached by both parties unless written in and signed by MG-IP. Any translation of this EULA is carried
out for local requirements, and in the event of a dispute between the English and any non-English version, the English version of this EULA must rule, to the extent that it is not prohibited by local law in your jurisdiction. 18. Miscellaneous: If any article(s) contained in this EULA is or is nullified, illegal or unen forceable, in
whole or in part, including invalid, illegal, or unen forceable shall have the remaining provisions and sections It does not affect, and the invalid, illegal, or unen effectable provision(s) shall be amended to be deemed to be the most valid and enforceable outcome under the applicable Luxembourg Law and/or any other
applicable law as the case may be. Copyright © 2020 Music Tribe Global Brands Ltd. | Privacy Policy | Imprint &amp; Terms of Use Important Image Use Information By copying or making any use of any of the images linked below (the Image), you acknowledge that you have read and understood, and agree to, the
Image Usage Agreement (the Agreement) that governs your use of the Image. If you do not agree to the terms of the agreements, you may copy or use the image in any way. The agreement of use in light of the terms of this Agreement, you can use the image only for editorial use or as an authorized distributor or
reseller. This right of use is personal to you and cannot be transferred by you to another party. Image cannot be used to promote or sell any product Technology (such as in advertising, brochures, books covers, stock photos, T-shirts, or other promotional goods) other than authentic Music Clan IP Products Ltd. You may
use the image in any way that may prejudice the reputation of the music clan, or differentiate, validity or goodwill from any of its brands. You may use the image in any way to misrepresent your relationship with the musical clan. You may change, or change the image, in whole or in part, for whatever reason. Music Clan
IP Ltd and should remain the sole and unique owner of the image. You do not delete, change or obscure any proprietary image-related myths, and any use will be accompanied by the following assignment shown next to the image: Courtesy of Clan Music IP Ltd.. The image is provided by Music Clan IP Ltd on a 'as'
basis, with no warranty of any kind, including non-infringement or ownership. You are responsible for your use of image and keep clan music IP Ltd free and harmless of any liability attached to your use of the image. Any image abuse or breach of this agreement will cause Music Clan IP Ltd. Midas irreparable damage for
which immediate relief or auxiliary pre-emptive relief may be appropriate. Copyright © 2020 Music Tribe Global Brands Ltd. | Privacy Policy | Imprint &amp; Terms of Use Use
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